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This filing responds to the Request for Additional Information, dated Dec. 9, 2011, seeking clarification of information
included in the Committee's 2011 July Monthly Report.  As explained to the FEC analyst at the time the July report was
filed, a $2,500 negative receipt was included on line 17 of the report to correct the Committee's cash-on-hand, which
had been previously adjusted in 2011 following completion of a comprehensive review of the Committee's reports filed
between 2008 and 2010.  That review identified an $891.92 discrepancy in the Committee's cash-on-hand that could not be
reconciled and was resolved by making an upward adjustment following consultation with the Committee's analyst. See 2011
March Report, Schedule A, Line 17.  Subsequent thereto, the Committee discovered that two contributions totaling $2,500
reportedly made to People for Patty Murray on November 14, 2007 (outside the review period) were duplicate entries for a
contribution that had been made in the prior month to the same recipient.  See Response to RFAI (F99, Filing # 731467).
This reporting error was corrected by reporting negative disbursements on the Committee's June 2011 report following
consultation with the Committee's analyst.  However, because the Committee had previously adjusted its cash-on-hand
upward, the negative disbursements caused a discrepancy that necessitated further adjustment in the form of a negative
adjustment to its cash-on-hand. Again, the Committee's FEC analyst was consulted and concurred with the Committee's
action.  We hope this information clarifies the matter.
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